
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 

MEETING DATE:   August 3, 2015 
 
SUBJECT:    NC Cardinal Memorandum of Agreement 
 
PRESENTER:   Trina Rushing, Library Director 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  Yes 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST:  
 

NC Cardinal is a consortium of North Carolina public libraries that share an online catalog 

and integrated library system (ILS), and share resources with other member 

libraries.  Currently, 23 NC public library systems belong to the consortium, with 4 additional 

systems scheduled to join during FY15-16. The Henderson County Library has been awarded 
LSTA funds in the amount of $58,189 that will allow us to be one of the four systems to migrate 
to this online consortium this fiscal year. 

All associated startup costs and the first two years of membership in the NC Cardinal 

consortium is fully supported by the State Library and funded using LSTA funds, which 

equates to an over $80,000 savings for the County. After the initial two years, an annual cost 

share for continued membership will be determined based upon the size of the library’s 

collection and patron base.  

Membership to this consortium provides library patrons with free access to all resources 

owned by member libraries. Patrons may use their library card at any NC Cardinal library 

across the state, borrow titles from any member library, and return titles to any member 

library. 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Board is requested to approve the NC Cardinal Memorandum of Understanding as 
presented. 
  
 

SUGGESTED MOTION: 
I move that the Board approves the request for approval of the NC Cardinal 
Memorandum of Understanding as presented. 
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